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James and Nichola Woolfson

Good Afternoon,

We would like to register our objection to the proposal for the second runway at Gatwick.
The level of noise and disturbance that Gatwick already inflicts on the AONB is far too
much and seems only to be increasing year on year. As a hub, Gatwick is far form ideal in
terms of London transport connections and it seems illogical to blight this beautiful
unspoilt area further instead of utilising both alternative existing capacity and potential

expansion at Heathrow.
Yours

James & Nichola Woolfson





